PH: (718) 278-3630 **\*** FAX: (718) 278-8312



Maria Samolis, Assistant Principal Sabrina C. Parada Assistant Principal

www.ps85q.org \* Follow: @ps85q

## Successful Terrific Achieving Remarkable Students

June 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Pre-K. For most of the children this will be their first experience coming to school and even more importantly, their first time away from home. Please be assured that we will do our very best to make this transition an easy one.

There are several items that we are requesting for the **first full day of school is September 6, 2019.** They are:

- 1 Backpack, Please no wheels,
- 1 red folder, with your child's name on front, this is for home school information,
- 1 yellow folder with your child's name on front for your child's class work (writing),

1 Set of emergency clothing (pants, shirt, socks, and underwear---No Shorts)
Please PUT CLOTHING IN A ZIPLOC AND LABEL EACH PIECE OF CLOTHING WITH
YOUR CHILD'S NAME.

1 crib sized sheet - for rest time, please write your child's name on it.

## 3 Pictures of your child:

- 1 birthday photo
- 1 family photo with child
- 1 individual photo

\_\_\_\_\_\_

Parents please send in the following items by Friday September 20, 2019.

- 2 rolls of paper towels
- 1 box of 2 gallon Ziploc bags
- 1 box of 1 gallon Ziploc bags
- 1 box of tissues
- 1 package of baby wipes
- 1 package of 3-5 ounce paper cups (\$ 1.00 store)
- 2 packages of Clorox wipes
- 1 Low odor Dry Erase Marker

Thank you,

Ms. Fata